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Three-Year Term Contract for Fire Hose for the Fire and Medical Department (Single Response)
(Citywide)

This contract will provide fire hose for the Fire and Medical Department as-needed.

The Fire and Medical Department and Purchasing recommend awarding the contract to the single,
responsive and responsible bidder, L. N. Curtis and Sons, at $53,800 annually, based on estimated
requirements.
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